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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                    March 25, 2024 

The leadership at Oneida Comprehensive Health Division (OCHD) is pleased to introduce Dr. Karen Lane 
as the new Medical Director and Dennis Reckelberg as the new Pharmacy Director.  

Dr. Lane, DO, joined the Medical Clinic just over a year ago and became Medical Director in November. 
She has been a pediatrician for more than 25 years having graduated from the Michigan State University 
– College of Osteopathic Medicine in 1995 and comple�ng her residency in a combined program for 
MD’s and DO’s through Michigan State University at Sparrow Hospital in 1998. She has been cer�fied by 
the American Board of Pediatrics since 1998. Dr. Lane is in the process of implemen�ng team-based care 
at Oneida Comprehensive Health, which is a pa�ent-centered service delivery model where needs are 
addressed by a dedicated team of health care providers.  

Dennis Reckelberg, PharmD, joined Oneida Pharmacy in August of last year as Assistant Pharmacy 
Director. He was recently selected as the new Director following the re�rement of James Poels. Dennis 
holds a Bachelor of Science in Chemistry with a Minor in Biology from the University of Wisconsin – 
Stevens Point and earned his Doctor of Pharmacy from the University of Wisconsin – Madison. Dennis 
has been a Big Brother for Big Brothers Big Sisters of Northeast Wisconsin for several years and believes 
his work with OCHD was des�ned to be, because his Litle is a member of the Oneida community. 

Oneida Comprehensive Health Division Director of Opera�ons Debra Danforth shared, “We are so 
fortunate to be able to add such experienced and caring leadership to our team. Our new addi�ons are 
excited to incorporate new approaches to providing the highest quality care for the Oneida community.” 

Learn more about the Oneida Comprehensive Health Division and the work they do on behalf of the 
Oneida community at oneida-nsn.gov/resources/health.  

 

### 

 

Oneida Comprehensive Health Division (OCHD) provides a wide range of health care services for 
members of the Oneida Na�on, their descendants and surrounding Tribes. Our team of professional 
health care providers believes in a holis�c and culturally sensi�ve approach to care. We offer medical, 
dental and op�cal care in addi�on to community health, behavioral health, pharmacy, nutri�on and 
health promo�on/disease preven�on services.  
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